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State Tax Agency Hosts Workshop for 

New Business Owners 
 
Starting a new business in the Baldwin County area and have tax 

questions?  Make plans now to attend ADOR’s free New Business Workshop, 

scheduled Tuesday, Aug. 30, 2005, at 6 p.m. at the Foley City Hall, Council 

Chamber, 407 E. Laurel Ave., Foley, Ala.   

New business registration procedures, business licensing requirements, 

and a variety of state tax topics will be discussed.   

For more information about the free workshop, contact the Alabama 

Department of Revenue Mobile Taxpayer Service Center at (251) 344-4737, ext. 

237 or ext. 262.  
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